

September 1, 2020

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Paul R. Pacheco, 4 Meriam Street, New Bedford, MA to the Conservation Commission. This term will expire June of 2023.

Attached is Mr. Pacheco's attendance at board meetings from 2013 to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan V. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sds attachment

cc:

Mr. Pacheco

Conservation Commission



City of New Bedford Conservation Commission • Department of Environmental Stewardship

133 William Street · Room 304 · New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 Telephone: (508) 991.6188

Conservation • Environmental Stewardship • Resilience

August 31, 2020

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

RE: ATTENDANCE RECORD FOR PAUL PACHECO

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

Please be advised that Vice-Chairman Paul Pacheco has served as a Commissioner for the Conservation Commission since 2013 and his second term has expired on June 30, 2020. Mr. Pacheco would like to be re-appointed for another full term.

In 2013 Mr. Pacheco attended 12 of the 18 meetings

In 2014 Mr. Pacheco attended 19 of the 24 meetings

In 2015 Mr. Pacheco attended 19 of the 24 meetings

In 2016 Mr. Pacheco attended 22 of the 26 meetings

In 2017 Mr. Pacheco attended 15 of the 23 meetings

In 2018 Mr. Pacheco attended 17 of the 24 meetings

In 2019 Mr. Pacheco attended 14 of the 24 meetings

From January 2020 to the present Mr. Pacheco has attended all 11 meetings.

Very truly yours,

Sandy Douglas
Administrative Coordinator

SD/s

